




Re: Davis School District Hearing Screening
													      Date:____________________________

Dear Parents:
	Your child recently participated in a state mandated hearing screening conducted at
______________________________________. Your student struggled to hear one or more of the sounds that were tested. 
                         (school) 
		
	It is recommended that you take__________________________________ for a complete audiological evaluation at your earliest convenience.  You may choose to have an evaluation completed free of charge with our district audiologists.  Please call the DSD Related Services/Audiology Office at 801-402-5955 to schedule that appointment.  The Davis Diagnostic Resource Center is located at 105 South 200 East in Farmington.  If you choose to have the testing done elsewhere, please provide your school with a copy of the hearing test results.
	Even a mild temporary hearing loss caused by an ear infection is educationally significant.  In a busy classroom where so much information needs to be processed quickly, a child with a hearing loss can become lost and not catch up all day.  Please protect your child’s ability to progress and grow in his or her academic world.
	If you have any questions or concerns, please call our office at (801) 402-5955.

Sincerely,


Josh Roylance, AuD, CCC-A
jroylance@dsdmail.net



Related Services/Audiology 
Josh Roylance-Audiologist
105 South 200 East Farmington, Utah 84025
801-402-5955

